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Thought for the Week 

 

 

 
This week we have been thinking about hope in our Collective 

Worship.  
 

We listened to the story of Abram and his wife Sarai, and 
reflected on our they had hope in God and trusted in him.  

 
We considered what it feels like to be hopeful and to have 
hope in our own lives. We also shared what we are hopeful 

for! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Prayer 
 

“May the God of Hope fill you with all joy and peace as you 
trust in Him. May you overflow with hope by God’s power”  

 



We’ve had several exciting and educational weeks in Class 5/6 filled with a 

range of activities that have both challenged and engaged our students! 

Our swimming lessons at Brixton Rec have continued to make a splash as we 

improved our techniques and water confidence.  

In humanities we have been diving into the grim world of Tudor England and 

learning about crime and punishment in that era. From the stocks to the 

dunking stools, we explored how justice was served in the past, sparking some 

great discussions on how laws have changed over time. 

 

In English we have continued our learning on ‘The Three Little Pigs project’ 

staging "pretend protests" to understand why the protestors might have felt so 

strongly about the crime.  

We also wrote letters from the perspective of one the little pigs, making sure 

to include subordinate clauses, parenthesis and relative clauses.  

In maths, we’ve been exploring, place value, negative numbers, addition, 

subtraction and common factors, and finding connections between numbers in 

different ways. We’ve been using these skills to solve problems and improve 

our mathematical reasoning. Keep up the great work! 

 

 

 

What has Class 5/6 been up to? 



 

In R.E we have been continuing with our ‘Walk through the Bible’ sessions 

with Chris Willis from Herne Hill Baptist Church, where we have been 

learning the Bible stories from the Old Testament, through music and drama.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In P.E, we’ve been focusing on football skills. We have been practicing 

dribbling, passing, and teamwork.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In art and design, we have been studying the artist Paul Klee and creating our 

very own pieces of art inspired by him!  

 

It’s been a fun and productive week, and we look forward to seeing even 

more progress from our amazing students! 

What has Class 5/6 been up to? 



We are very excited to be celebrating Black History Month this October. The 

theme this year is “Reclaiming Narratives.” This theme is a commitment to 

correcting historical inaccuracies and uncovering the untold success stories of 

Black people around the world. More information on this can be found on 

here.  

At St Jude’s we are incredibly proud of our diverse curriculum that reflects our 

community. We take the opportunity to share, celebrate and understand the 

impact of black heritage and culture throughout the year, as well as during 

Black History Month. 

To launch this special month, families are invited to complete our annual 

Family Learning Project. We are asking you to create a project to celebrate 

stories of Black heritage. Information will be posted on Google Classroom. On 

the flyer, you can find some ideas of how you may want to complete your 

project. We are also looking out for original ideas too! 

The deadline is Wednesday 16th October. The wonderful projects will be 

displayed in the hall for an exhibition on Friday 18th October in the school hall 

between 3:30pm and 3:45pm. 

We can’t wait to see what you create! 

 

Black History Month 2024 

https://www.blackhistorymonth.org.uk/article/section/bhm-intros/reclaiming-narratives-the-inspiring-theme-for-black-history-month-2024-2/


Key Stage Two Author Visit  

ORDER HERE 

https://www.papercatschools.co.uk/pages/jennifer-bell-jessop-judes


Class 2 

 

   Reception 

Reception’s Friday star is Estella.  
Estella has worked really hard this  
week at being prepared and helpful.  
She has been a real role model during  
tidy up time, making sure her learning  
environment is ready for the next part  
of the day! Well done Estella, we are  
so proud of you. 
 
 
 

     

 

 

Class 5/6 

This week’s Friday star is  Eliezejah! 
Eliezejah has shown great resilience 
with his learning this week and is also 
incredibly prepared and helpful! We’ve 
enjoyed the brilliant questions he asks 
during lessons and is always eager to 
explore new concepts. Fantastic work 
Eliezejah, keep it up!  
 

 

With 455 points, this week’s dojo winners are Class 5/6! 

 
You got most of your points this week  for your fantastic listening 
and focus, especially in Collective Worship. Thank you for being 
brilliant role models! 

Class Two’s Friday Star is 
Elijah. Elijah has been so 
focused on this learning this 
week. He has been trying his 
best to stay on task and has 
created some wonderful work 
- including some fantastic 
writing on the Great Fire of 
London. Well done, Elijah! 

Class 4 

 

Class Four’s Friday Star is 
Samuel  W for showing 
excellent enthusiasm and 
determination towards maths 
learning. Sam has been 
really trying to complete all 
set tasks as well as working 
towards developing his 
understanding further on 
more tricky questions. Well done Sam!  

 

 

Class Three’s Friday Star is 
Royelle-Mae!  Royelle-Mae 
has been focused beautifully 
all week and as such has 
produced a lovely piece of writing in the first 
person.  Well done Royelle-Mae, keep it up! 

 

Dojo Winners 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 

Class 2 

Class 1 

Class One’s Friday Star 
is Aya. For showing 
fantastic manners when 
sharing and listening to 
ideas on the carpet, and 
for completing her maths 
work to her highest 
standard. Well done Aya! 



 

 

 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the  Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 

 We work well together 

 We are prepared and helpful 

 We are resilient  

 We are there for one another 

 We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Workers of the Week are children who have shown huge effort and progress in their 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Aran, Class 1 

For showing kindness towards his peers 

and helping them. 

Worker of the Week 

Jorge, Class 5/6 

For your inspired art work in art lessons –

you created beautiful portrait of mum at 

home. 



 

Class Collective Worship 

Throughout the year we welcome parents to see your child’s class Collective Worship These 

special worships are a showcase of the children’s learning and an opportunity for the children to lead worship for 

our school community. Please find the dates below; these are subject to change but we will notify you as soon as 

possible. They will be held in the school hall at 9.05am.  

Reception: Wednesday 26th March and Wednesday 21st May  

Class 1: Wednesday 12th February and Wednesday 18th June  

Class 2: Wednesday 27th November and Wednesday 25th June 

Class 3: Wednesday 29th January and Wednesday 7th May 

Class 4: Wednesday 5th March and Wednesday 2nd July  

Class 5/6: Wednesday 20th November and Production (date TBC) 

 

Whole School Events  

Black History Month Family Learning Project Launch—Tuesday 1st October  

Whole School Sport Inspired Athlete’s Sponsored Event  - Tuesday 5th November—we can’t wait to find out who will 

visit us this year! 

Anti-Bullying Week—Monday 11th—Friday 15th November 

Autumn Parents/Carers’ Evening, - Monday 11th  and Tuesday 12th November, 4.00—7pm—more information to 

follow! 

Whole  School Christmas Jumper  Day—Wednesday 18th December—we can’t wait to see them! 

Christmas Lunch Day—Wednesday 18th December 

Reception Nativity—Wednesday 11th December, 9.30am 

Class 1—5/6 Christmas Performance for parents and carers,- Friday 13th December , 9.30am 

 

Trips, Visits and Workshops 

Class 3 Trip to Southwark Cathedral—Tuesday 2nd October  

Class 5/6 Gangs Workshop—Monday 7th  October , 1.30-2.30pm 

Reception, Class 1 and Class 2, Perform Drama Workshop in school—Monday 14th October  

Key Stage 2 Author visit— Jennifer Bell—Tuesday 15th October 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 



PTA Events this year! 

 





Message from the PTA 

A big thank you to those who donated and helped during the cake and uni-

form sale last week and raised £344.49. 

Calling all coats! 

As we have definitely arrived in Autumn, please ensure that your child brings a 

waterproof coat to school every day.  We ask for this to be a navy coat, as per 

our school Uniform Policy. 

We value the importance of fresh air and being able to stretch our legs during 

our playtimes, so we will be taking the children outside on drizzly, wet days. 








